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3Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
_

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation c.-
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission N'
b*ashington, D.C. 20555 S

._.

-

,

Dear Mr. Denton: S "

Enclosed are five (5) copies of Revisions 14 and 15 to the currently
approved and effective " Industrial Security Plan," AD 1808.00, for the
Davis-Besse Nuclear Power Station, Unit No. 1.

These changes have been analyzed and it has been determined that they do
not decrease the effectiveness of the approved security plan.

This revisica is being submitted pursuant to 10 CFR 50.54(p) as the report-
containing a description of the change.

Application is being made to withhold the enclosed information from public
disclosure pursuant to 10 CFR 2.790(d).

Yours truly,

/ ~,

v, --

RPC:MRP:jms

Enclosures (5)

cc: Mr. James G. Keppler
Regional Director, Region III
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
799 Roosevelt Road

[Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137
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